
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for reaching out to me regarding the fence boundary concerns. I appreciate you 

bringing this matter to my attention, and I understand the importance of resolving this issue 

amicably. 

After reviewing the situation, I believe it would be beneficial for both of us to have a discussion 

to clarify our respective views and come to a mutual understanding. I am committed to ensuring 

that both parties are satisfied with the property boundaries and any fencing agreements we 

establish. 

Please let me know a convenient time for you to discuss this matter further. I look forward to 

hearing from you soon. 

Thank you and best regards, 

[Your Name] 


